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TOPICS: 
District Hosts Public Forums 
Volunteers Needed for Food Drive 
 

 
FORUMS – The district is currently working on the development of 2020 Vision for 
Learning – its new three-year plan which will include a high level review of the 
central and south zone, asset and facilities management and the three-year 
budget plan.   
 
2020 Vision for Learning is a collaborative approach to developing a sustainable 
education plan for each of the district’s zones of schools, and for district-wide 
delivery of services.   The plan relies on the input received from staff, students, 
their families and community partners. 
 
There will be two forums held, one in the central zone and one in Ladysmith. 

 Central Forum  

o Monday, November 28:  7 – 8:30 pm – Wellington Secondary (3135 

Mexicana Rd.) 

 Ladysmith Forum 

o Tuesday, November 29:  7 – 8:30 pm – Ladysmith Secondary (710 

Sixth Ave.) 

You can also provide input through an online survey.  We want to hear from you! 
 

 
VOLUNTEERS – The Loaves & Fishes Christmas Food Drive 2016 begins 
Saturday, December 3.  Are you interested in volunteering to help with the food 
collection program at local grocery stores?  The Christmas Food Drive program 
runs from December 3 until December 23.  There will be three shifts a day with 
two volunteers per shift.  The shifts are three hours and are scheduled from 10 
a.m. to 1 p.m.; 1 to 4 p.m.; and 4 to 7 p.m. 
 
If you are interested, please contact Don Duddridge at Duddridge@shaw.ca or 
250 758-6001. 
 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 

Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?page_id=8986
mailto:Duddridge@shaw.ca
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca


 

 

 250-741-5273 
 
 


